










March 8, 2021 

Larry W. Walther, Secretary 
Arkansas Department of Finance and Administration 
1509 West 7th Street, Suite 401 
Little Rock, AR 72201 

Dear Secretary Walther: 

Arkansas Department of Energy & Environment - Arkansas Geological Survey (AGS) is requesting a 
cash appropriation increase for Fiscal Year 2021. Details of this request are listed below.  

Commitment Item – 501:00:01- $17,828 
Commitment Item – 590:00:46 - $62,172 
Fund Center – N32 
Fund – NCG0300 

In this calendar year, AGS received two (2) Multi-Hazard Mitigation Reimbursement Grants from 
FEMA/ADEM. These grants will provide for AGS to utilize an extra help position for work on grant 
activities and to focus on updating the landslide hazard component of the Multi-Hazard Mitigation Plans. 
The second component grant will assist AGS in meeting objectives and goals by securing essential 
technology and software to maintain and update statewide landslide geodatabases to the Multi-Hazard 
Mitigation plans.   

Thank you for your consideration of this request. If you need any further information or detail, our 
department is happy to provide.  

Sincerely, 

Becky W. Keogh, 
Secretary  

Fund Balance:
$113,213.70
 as of 03/08/21
BA: COMM 
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